
NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 
SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

October 21, 2016 

TO:  National Officers, National Executive Committeemen, Past National 
  Commanders, National Commission/Committee Chairmen, Sons of The 

 American Legion 

SUBJECT:   National Executive Committee Report, FALL 2016 NEC 

Sons of The American Legion members who recently attended the fall 2016 National 
Executive Committee meeting in Indianapolis, Indiana received a copy of the written SAL 
reports from each of the Commissions and Committees on Sunday, October 9, 2016. 

I would like to bring to your attention an item that was listed on the Sons Internal Affairs 
Commission report under new business, page 12 (copy attached) conducted by Chairmen 
Mark Tansel (IN) that states words to the effect that The American Legion is studying the 
feasibility of the Sons being a stand-alone organization.  

I checked with the National Adjutant of The American Legion concerning this issue who 
indicated that he has no knowledge of such a discussion currently underway. The Sons 
presently is a program of The American Legion with many benefits to all Sons members, 
posts, and departments with a very affordable per-capita to our members. 

Please mark your copy as noted for future reference for the posts and departments of The 
American Legion.  I also want to thank all those Commission/Committee members and the 
National Executive Committee for making the fall meetings a great success. 

JEFF C. FRAIN 
National Commander 

Copy to: 
Robert E. Newman (IN), Chairman, Internal Affairs Commission, The American Legion 
George V. West (NH), Chairman, SAL Sub-Committee, The American Legion 








